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Date:  March 23, 2021 

Issued by:    Sgt. Lonnie Brazzel 

Time:  1:40 pm 

Topic:  Aggravated Kidnapping 

 

At approximately 10:30 this morning, the Hurst Police Department responded to reports of a possible 

carjacking incident that occurred in the 1700 block of Sotogrande Boulevard. Officers arrived to find a 44 

year old male victim had been threatened with a gun and a knife by a suspect who jumped into the back 

seat of the male victim's silver colored Dodge Journey SUV while he was parked. A second victim, 

identified as a 23 year old female, was in the front passenger seat at the time. The male victim stated he 

and the suspect briefly fought over the gun and he sustained minor injuries to his hands during the 

struggle. The suspect was able to force the male victim out of the car and he drove away with the female 

victim still in the front seat. Further investigation showed all three involved parties knew each other and 

the incident was related to a domestic disturbance.  

Hurst Police dispatchers immediately sent out teletypes to surrounding agencies describing the stolen car 

and circumstances.  Within minutes a Fort Worth Police officer spotted the suspect and vehicle at the 

intersection of Meadowbrook Drive and Ederville Road in Fort Worth. The suspect led the officer on a 

short vehicle pursuit, until he lost control and wrecked into a residence in the 3400 block of Meadowbrook. 

The suspect, later identified as 43 year old Patrick DeShawn Woodard, was taken into custody after a 

brief foot pursuit and was later transported to the Hurst Jail, where he was booked in for Aggravated 

Kidnapping and Evading charges. The female victim was transported to a local hospital for minor injuries 

sustained in the vehicle crash.  
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For additional information, please contact: 

Sergeant Dan Bedillion 

Criminal Investigations Division 

Hurst Police Department 

(817) 788-7175 

All media related inquiries should be directed to Sgt. Dan Bedillion at PIO@hursttx.gov


